
Please support this bill. With auto-immune diseases spreading more and more every day, we 

need assurances that our local food be free of GMOs and hopefully organic. 

We should be able to purchase non-GMO food for our families and not have to worry about how 

genetically modified food could adversely affect us. Please distribute my comments to 

committee members. 

 

Thank you for considering my letter, 

 

Cindy Stiteler 

1157 NE 11th Street Dr  

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

 


